
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: December 16, 2024 

FROM: Ronnie Grace, Director of Electric 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on purchasing four (4) 60-foot Concrete Poles 
from Techline Inc. for the Belz Road Retail Addition - Double Circuit Reroute and 
authorizing the City Manager to execute the agreement and all necessary 
documents. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 Greystar, the entity involved in the Double Circuit Reroute project, has asked the City to procure 
the Concrete Poles in advance due to lead times on concrete poles. 

 Greystar will pay for the purchase of four (4) 60-foot concrete poles in advance.  
 

 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  N/A  Amount:  $ 55,552.00  GL Account:  008-00-2260 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval  
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 City Council Communication 
 Techline Quote 

 


